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Mr. Dick Ferns,
Tarnrod Eireann H.Q.,
Amiens St.,

Dublin 1.

17" December, 2009

Please quote our ref. no. on all correspondence:
REF. Q7/1209

Re: Question asked at Meeting of South Dublin County Council on 14/12/09

Dear Sirs,

I wish to inform you that South Dublin County Council at its meeting held on 14"
December 2009 approved the following question:

“To ask the Manager to write to Irish Rail to get an update as to
when the Inter-Connector Rail Link between Heuston Station and
the City Centre will be delivered?”

I should be grateful for your comments at your earliest convenience.

Yours sincerely,

m}ﬁry Maguire
eetings Administrator

Corporate Services Department

eas South Dublin County Council, Tel: +353 1 414 9000 Ceangail 24/7 Connect 24/7
County Hall, Tallaght, SMS: 086 173 1707 with Council information and
Dublin 24. Email: info@sdublincoco.ie services at www.southdublin.ie





